
Castle Hill Primary School allocation of Pupil Premium money 

 
Pupil premium is additional funding, from the government, provided to schools for supporting more pupils 

from low income families to ensure they benefit from the same opportunities as all other children. 

In addition to academic support, the school recognises that the wider curriculum supports and enriches 

learning and therefore funding will also be allocated to enable children to participate fully and actively in 

wider and extra-curricular activities. 

Parents will be required to bid for extra-curricular support to ensure each child is getting a fair share of the 

budget. There will be a cost ceiling for each family to ensure equal funding for all who are eligible. 

Please fill out the form below if you would like funding for extra- curricular activities. 

All claims must go through the front office via this form and will be ratified by governors. 

 

Date of request: 

 

 

Name of Parent:  

 

Name of child:  

 

Year group:  

Extra-curricular activity:  

 

 

Benefit for child from 

participating in this activity: 

(e.g. safety in water/raising 

self-esteem etc.) 

 

Length of activity:  

 

Cost of activity:  

 

Total cost:  

 

 

To be filled in by the school administration 

Date processed: 
 

Approval signature by Pupil Premium Leader: 
 

Signature of School Business Manager: 
 

 


